	
	Carefree of Colorado


Memo

To:
All Carefree Distributors and Dealers

From:
Mike Farmer

Date:
January 13, 2009
Re:
President’s Club Service / Order Turn Around Time / Freight Charges

For years, Carefree of Colorado has made it a priority to keep all of our freight charges down to a minimum.  Unfortunately, due to the rising costs of energy and fuel, Carefree must raise the President’s Club drop-ship freight charges to an affordable level to help defray these rising costs.

The new freight charges, attached, are effective on all new drop-ship orders placed beginning March 25, 2008.

We thank you for your support and wish you continued success.

If you wish to be removed from this fax list, please fax back to 303-469-4742 or call 800-621-2617.
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